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HF/sm           16th September 2024 
 

Snack Money 
 

Dear Parents / carers of Year 1, 
 
Children are provided with a snack each day in Year 1. The cost of snack is £1.50 
per child, per week.  

We collect snack money each half term through an online payment using the 
school Gateway App.  

The money also contributes towards providing enhancements to the curriculum 
such as books and equipment for the topics the children will be learning about.  

Snack money for Year 1 this half term is £9.00. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Year 1 Staff 
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